
St. Peter’s Catholic School 
Homework and Notices for Year 5/6  

 Term 1, Week 6, 2016 
 
 
7th March 2015 
 
Homework Tasks this Week:  

● Reading for 20 minutes each night.  
● Basic Facts – please find the appropriate stage that you need to work on, 
on the school website. Either copy out questions and answers into your 
homework books or print off the sheet and glue it into your homework book. 
This will be marked on Friday.  
● Spelling words to learn each night. Testing is on Friday. 
 

Reminders: 
 
REMAX WAIPA FUN RUN  
The Remax Waipa Fun Run/Walk takes place this Sunday, 13th March 2016. 
REGISTRATIONS ARE OPEN NOW! If your child is in Year 3-8 and would like to 
join our 2km Schools Challenge team please register at the school office. The cost is 
$5 per child. There are three sections Years 3 & 4; Year 5 & 6 and Year 7 & 8. 
Please promote this great event within your network of family and friends. 
 
INTERNET HEALTH AND SAFETY  
The Cambridge Principals Association has organised John Parsons (an Internet 
Safety and Risk Assessment Consultant to schools, the private sector and the health 
sector, providing specialist advice and direction on the safe use of Digital 
Communication Technology) to work in our schools next week. John will deliver 
student, staff and parent sessions. The Workshop for Parents/Guardians will identify 
the specific challenges children face when using ICT. Our parents are invited to join 
Goodwood School on Thursday, 10th March 7-8.30pm. A gold coin donation would 
be appreciated. The parent workshop will inform parents and gives them the tools to 
support their children in how to use ICT safely and ethically at home and at school. 
Please take advantage of this excellent opportunity to discover how best to protect 
and support our children in today’s digital environment. 
 
ALMSGIVING DURING LENT  
Thank you for the donations made to the mission box so far. This box is kept on our 
Prayer table. The money raised this year will go to CARITAS Aotearoa New Zealand.  
RUIT OF THE HOLY SPIRIT – GENEROSITY 
 
WHAT’S ON  
Monday –  Learning Conversations 3:30-8pm  
Tuesday –  12:30 Waipa Fun Run training  

Learning Conversations 3:30-6pm  
Thursday-  Parents workshop at Goodwood School 7-8:30pm  
Friday –  12:30 Waipa Fun Run training  
Sunday-  Remax Waipa Fun Run 
 
 

Have a lovely Week 
        Mrs Gordon and Mr L 

 
 
 
 


